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From: Holly Noelke
To: HPD Preservation
Subject: Historic Status and Preservation Case No. GF 2-101917
Date: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 9:50:01 PM
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Regarding Case No. GF 23-101917
701 Sparks Ave.,


I support granting historic status and preservation for 701 Sparks Ave. based on its Spanish
Revival architecture and its historic contribution and importance to our central Austin
neighborhood. 


Thank you for your consideration.


Holly Noelke 


Sent from my iPad
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